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Borough of Gettysburg 
Council Public Hearing Agenda 

Monday, November 13, 2018 – 6:30 PM 
Special Council Meeting 

Public Hearing on Creation of Gettysburg Storm Water Authority (GSWA) 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

The Borough Council of the Borough of Gettysburg, Adams County, Pennsylvania will hold a 

public hearing on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 commencing at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers 

at the Gettysburg Borough Municipal Office Building located at 59 East High Street, Gettysburg, 

Adams County, Pennsylvania 17325.  The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public 

comment relative to the intention and desire of the Borough of Gettysburg to organize and form a 

municipal authority entitled the Gettysburg Borough Storm Water Authority.  The purpose of the 

Gettysburg Borough Storm Water Authority will be the administration and assessment of related 

fees in connection with the construction, operation, maintenance and repairs necessary for the 

implementation and operation of the Borough’s municipal separate storm sewer system and 

program.   

 

It is the intention of the Borough Council of the Borough of Gettysburg to consider and vote upon 

the publication of an ordinance for subsequent enactment for the purpose of organization and 

formation of the Gettysburg Borough Storm Water Authority and to authorize the execution and 

the filing with the Pennsylvania Department of State of Articles of Incorporation for the proposed 

authority.  Such consideration and action will be taken at a general business meeting of the 

Borough Council to be held immediately following the public hearing on Tuesday, November 13, 

2018 commencing at 7:00 p.m.   

       

Any person who needs special accommodations in order to gain access to or participate in the 

hearing should contact Sara L. Stull, Borough Secretary, either by telephone at (717) 334-1160 

ext. 240 or by e-mail at sstull@gettysburgpa.gov. 

 

I. Call to Order        President Naugle  

 

II. Welcome and Opening Remarks     President Naugle 

 

III. Review of Need for Storm Water Authority    Chad Clabaugh 

Charles Gable 

 

IV. Public Comment  

 

V. Adjournment        President Naugle 

 

 

 

 


